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In late November, the ACC learned that the
Sands Regency is making structural repairs to

the ballroom that will not be finished in time
for our the March tournament. As a result,
the TOC and ACC Open are tentatively sched-
uled for June 22-25. Stay tuned for more de-
tails, but in the meantime do NOT make trav-
el plans to Reno for the March tournament.




